A Wrinkle In Time Film A Puffin Book
When people should go to the ebook stores, search introduction by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is truly problematic. This is why we provide the book compilations
in this website. It will categorically ease you to look guide a wrinkle in time
film a puffin book as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you truly want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be all best place within net connections. If you mean to download and install
the a wrinkle in time film a puffin book, it is extremely simple then, since
currently we extend the connect to purchase and make bargains to download and
install a wrinkle in time film a puffin book fittingly simple!
The Witch's Boy Kelly Barnhill 2015-09-15 “This spellbinding fantasy begs for a
cozy chair and several hours of uninterrupted reading time.” —The Washington
Post When Ned and his identical twin brother tumble from their raft into a
raging river, only Ned survives. Villagers are convinced the wrong boy lived.
Across the forest that borders Ned’s village, Áine, the daughter of the Bandit
King, is haunted by her mother’s last words: “The wrong boy will save your
life, and you will save his.” When the Bandit King comes to steal the magic
Ned’s mother, a witch, is meant to protect, Áine and Ned meet. Can they trust
each other long enough to cross a dangerous enchanted forest and stop the war
about to boil over between their two kingdoms? “Barnhill is a fantasist on the
order of Neil Gaiman.” —Minneapolis Star Tribune “[The Witch’s Boy] should open
young readers’ eyes to something that is all around them in the very world we
live in: the magic of words.” —The New York Times “This is a book to treasure.”
—Nerdy Book Club A Washington Post Best Book of 2014 A Publishers Weekly Best
Book of 2014 A Kirkus Reviews Best Children’s Book of 2014 A Chicago Public
Library “Best of the Best” 2014
Tuck Everlasting Natalie Babbitt 2015-01-20 Critically acclaimed when it was
first published, Tuck Everlasting has become a much-loved, well-studied modernday classic. This anniversary edition features an in-depth interview conducted
by Betsy Hearne in which Natalie Babbitt takes a look at Tuck Everlasting
twenty-five years later. What if you could live forever? Is eternal life a
blessing or a curse? That is what young Winnie Foster must decide when she
discovers a spring on her family’s property whose waters grant immortality.
Members of the Tuck family, having drunk from the spring, tell Winnie of their
experiences watching life go by and never growing older. But then Winnie must
decide whether or not to keep the Tucks’ secret—and whether or not to join them
on their never-ending journey. Praise for Tuck Everlasting by Natalie Babbitt:
“A fearsome and beautifully written book that can't be put down or forgotten.”
—The New York Times “Exciting and excellently written.” —The New York Times
Book Review “With its serious intentions and light touch the story is, like the
Tucks, timeless.” —Chicago Sun-Times “Probably the best work of our best
children's novelist.” —Harper's “Natalie Babbitt's great skill is spinning
fantasy with the lilt and sense of timeless wisdom of the old fairy tales. . .
. It lingers on, haunting your waking hours, making you ponder.” —The Boston
Globe “This book is as shapely, crisp, sweet, and tangy as a summer-ripe pear.”
—Entertainment Weekly This title has Common Core connections.
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Lentil Robert McCloskey 1978-04-27 Young Lentil wants to learn to sing, but no
matter how hard he tries he can’t sing on key. He can’t even pucker his lips to
whistle! So Lentil learns to play the harmonica instead and beautifully carries
his tune through the winding streets of Alto, Ohio. Lentil masters his craft
just as the beloved Colonel Carter returns to town and the Alto residents
decide to plan a special celebration. But Old Sneep, the grouchiest man in
town, doesn’t want anyone celebrating Colonel Carter’s homecoming. When Old
Sneep stops the welcoming parade in its tracks, Lentil’s music turns out to be
just what Alto needs. Robert McCloskey, the Caldecott-winning author and
illustrator of Make Way for Ducklings, brings readers this delightful two color
picture book.
The Dark Is Rising Susan Cooper 2007-09-11 An eleven-year-old boy searches for
six magical signs in order to save the world from the threatening evil of the
Dark.
Tales of the Greek Heroes (Film Tie-in) Roger Lancelyn Green 2010-02-04 Explore
the real Greek myths behind Percy Jackson's story - he's not the first Perseus
to have run into trouble with the gods . . . These are the mysterious and
exciting legends of the gods and heroes in Ancient Greece, from the adventures
of Perseus, the labours of Heracles, the voyage of Jason and the Argonauts, to
Odysseus and the Trojan wars. Introduced with wit and humour by Rick Riordan,
creator of the highly successful Percy Jackson series.
Cue for Treason Geoffrey Trease 2009-04-02 Fleeing from the evil Sir Philip
Morton, Peter Brownrigg finds himself on the wrong side of the law. On the run
to London he meets Kit and the two decide to stick together. But a chance
discovery endangers their lives and soon Peter is deep in murderous plots,
secrets and even treason. Set in the turbulent days of Elizabeth I, this
classic story of danger and intrigue conjures up a world of mystery, twists and
turns and thrilling action.
The Borrowers Mary Norton 2003 Imprisoned in an attic by a greedy couple who
want to use them as performers, the Borrowers escape by balloon.
A Wrinkle in Time Madeleine L'Engle 2019-07-18 A Wrinkle in Time is the winner
of the 1963 Newbery Medal. It was a dark and stormy night—Meg Murry, her small
brother Charles Wallace, and her mother had come down to the kitchen for a
midnight snack when they were upset by the arrival of a most disturbing
stranger. "Wild nights are my glory," the unearthly stranger told them. "I just
got caught in a downdraft and blown off course. Let me sit down for a moment,
and then I'll be on my way. Speaking of ways, by the way, there is such a thing
as a tesseract." A tesseract (in case the reader doesn't know) is a wrinkle in
time. To tell more would rob the reader of the enjoyment of Miss L'Engle's
unusual book. A Wrinkle in Time, winner of the Newbery Medal in 1963, is the
story of the adventures in space and time of Meg, Charles Wallace, and Calvin
O'Keefe (athlete, student, and one of the most popular boys in high school).
They are in search of Meg's father, a scientist who disappeared while engaged
in secret work for the government on the tesseract problem.
Eleanor Barbara Cooney 1999-09-01 Though she came from a wealthy and privileged
family, Eleanor Roosevelt grew up in a cheerless household that left her lonely
and shy. Years passed before Eleanor began to discover in herself the qualities
of intelligence, compassion, and strength that made her a remarkable woman. In
Eleanor, two-time Caldecott Medal winner Barbara Cooney paints a meticulously
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researched, lushly detailed picture of Eleanor's childhood world--but most
importantly, she captures the essence of the little girl whose indomitable
spirit would make her one of the greatest and most beloved first ladies of all
time. "There are many biographies of Eleanor Roosevelt, but this one is
special?Cooney is at her artistic best." --Booklist
A Wrinkle in Time Madeleine L'Engle 2018 Meg always felt she was different and
when her little brother Charles Murry go searching for their lost father, they
find themselves travelling on a dangerous journey through a 'wrinkle in time'.
As the cosmic evil forces of darkness threaten to swallow the universe, Meg
must overcome her insecurities and channel all her inner strengths - her
stubbornness, anger and ultimately her love - to save her family. An exciting
mixture of fantasy and science fiction, which all the way through is dominated
by the funny and mysterious trio of guardian angels known as Mrs Whatsit, Mrs
Who and Mrs Which, A Wrinkle in Time is an empowering story about the battle
between good and evil and the power of love.
Doctor Who: Nothing O'Clock Neil Gaiman 2013-11-21 Eleven Doctors, eleven
months, eleven stories: a year-long celebration of Doctor Who! The most
exciting names in children's fiction each create their own unique adventure
about the time-travelling Time Lord. Thousands of years ago, Time Lords built a
Prison for the Kin. They made it utterly impregnable and unreachable. As long
as Time Lords existed, the Kin would be trapped forever and the universe would
be safe. They had planned for everything . . . everything, that is, other than
the Time War and the fall of Gallifrey. Now the Kin are free again and there's
only one Time Lord left in the universe who can stop them! Author Neil Gaiman
puts his own unique spin on the Doctor's amazing adventures through time and
space in the eleventh and final story in the bestselling 50th anniversary
series!
The Worst Thing About My Sister Jacqueline Wilson 2013-09-26 Marty and her
sister Melissa couldn't be more different. "That's the worst thing about my
sister. She NEVER misses a chance to wind me up." Football-mad Marty loves her
Converse and helping her dad with his DIY. Melissa, however, loves all things
pink and girly. So it comes as no surprise that when they have to share a
bedroom, Marty and Melissa struggle to get along. But all that changes after a
terrible accident, which helps the sisters realise they are closer than they
thought... From bestselling author Jacqueline Wilson, The Worst Thing About My
Sister explores sibling rivalry and the importance of family. The Worst Thing
About My Sister is full of fun, frolics and little pearls of wisdom. Here she
focuses on that old family chestnut - sibling rivalry - and gives quarrelling
sisters plenty of food for thought - Blackpool Gazette
Publisher and Bookseller 1967 Vols. for 1871-76, 1913-14 include an extra
number, The Christmas bookseller, separately paged and not included in the
consecutive numbering of the regular series.
Gay Neck: The Story of a Pigeon Dhan Gopal Mukerji 2021-01-28 Gay-Neck: the
Story of a Pigeon won the Newbery Medal for excellence in American children's
literature in 1928. It deals with the life of Gay-Neck, a prized Indian pigeon.
Mukerji wrote that "the message implicit in the book is that man and winged
animals are brothers." He stated that much of the book is based on his boyhood
experiences with a flock of forty pigeons and their leader, as the boy in the
book is Mukerji himself. The book offers an insight into the life of a boy of
high caste and also into the training of pigeons. Several chapters are told
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from Gay-Neck's perspective, with the pigeon speaking in first person.
The princess and the goblin George MacDonald 1888 A little princess is
protected by her friend Curdie from the goblin miners who live beneath the
castle. Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.
Playing Beatie Bow Ruth Park 2012 'Now then,' thought Abigail, 'something very
weird has happened to me. I'm in the last century. I don't know why, and that
doesn't matter. I've got to get back.' Every so often, there comes a story so
brilliant and lively and moving that it cannot be left in the past. Rediscover
the magic of our country's most memorable children's books in the Penguin
Australia Children's Classics series of stories too precious to leave behind.
A Wrinkle in Time Trilogy Madeleine L'Engle 2013-07-23 Fifty years ago,
Madeleine L'Engle introduced the world to A Wrinkle in Time and the wonderful
and unforgettable characters Meg and Charles Wallace Murry, and their friend
Calvin O'Keefe. Now their first three adventures are together in one volume. In
the Newbery Award winner A Wrinkle in Time, the children learn that Mr. Murry
has been captured by the Dark Thing, and they must time travel to Camazotz to
save him. Now a major motion picture! In A Wind in the Door, Meg, Calvin and
Mr. Jenkins (their grade school principal) must travel inside C.W. and battle
to save Charles's life—as well as the balance of the universe. And in A Swiftly
Tilting Planet, Meg's brother Charles Wallace has twenty-four hours to stop the
tragedy of nuclear war from occurring. Read the iconic novels that continue to
inspire millions of fans around the world. Praise for the A Wrinkle in Time
Trilogy: “A Wrinkle in Time is one of my favorite books of all time. I've read
it so often, I know it by heart. Meg Murry was my hero growing up. I wanted
glasses and braces and my parents to stick me in an attic bedroom. And I so
wanted to save Charles Wallace from IT.” —Meg Cabot on A Wrinkle in Time “A
book that every young person should read, a book that provides a road map for
seeking knowledge and compassion even at the worst of times, a book to make the
world a better place.” —Cory Doctorow on A Wrinkle in Time “A suspenseful,
life-and-death drama that is of believable cosmic significance. Complex and
rich in mystical religious insights, this is breathtaking entertainment.”
—School Library Journal, starred review on A Wind in the Door “Madeleine
L'Engle mixes classical theology, contemporary family life, and futuristic
science fiction to make a completely convincing tale that should put under its
spell both readers familiar with the Murrys and those meeting them for the
first time.” —The New York Times Book Review on A Wind in the Door “An
intricately woven fantasy. . . . Theme is L'Engle's greatest forte, and once
again she proves this with a compelling plot, rich in style that vibrates with
provocative thoughts on universal love, individual caring, and the need for the
joy in living.” —Booklist, starred review on A Swiftly Tilting Planet Books by
Madeleine L'Engle A Wrinkle in Time Quintet A Wrinkle in Time A Wind in the
Door A Swiftly Tilting Planet Many Waters An Acceptable Time A Wrinkle in Time:
The Graphic Novel by Madeleine L'Engle; adapted & illustrated by Hope Larson: A
graphic novel adaptation of Madeleine L'Engle's ground-breaking science fiction
and fantasy classic. Intergalactic P.S. 3 by Madeleine L'Engle; illustrated by
Hope Larson: A standalone story set in the world of A Wrinkle in Time! The
Austin Family Chronicles Meet the Austins (Volume 1) The Moon by Night (Volume
2) The Young Unicorns (Volume 3) A Ring of Endless Light (Volume 4) A Newbery
Honor book! Troubling a Star (Volume 5) The Polly O'Keefe books The Arm of the
Starfish Dragons in the Waters A House Like a Lotus And Both Were Young Camilla
The Joys of Love
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A Wrinkle in Time: The Graphic Novel Madeleine L'Engle 2012-10-02 The world
already knows Meg and Charles Wallace Murry, Calvin O'Keefe, and the three Mrs-Who, Whatsit, and Which--the memorable and wonderful characters who fight off
a dark force and save our universe in the Newbery award-winning classic A
Wrinkle in Time. But in 50 years of publication, the book has never been
illustrated. Now, Hope Larson takes the classic story to a new level with her
vividly imagined interpretations of tessering and favorite characters like the
Happy Medium and Aunt Beast. Perfect for old fans and winning over new ones,
this graphic novel adaptation is a must-read. This graphic novel is best read
on a tablet device.
The Very Hungry Caterpillar Eric Carle 2016-11-22 The all-time classic picture
book, from generation to generation, sold somewhere in the world every 30
seconds! Have you shared it with a child or grandchild in your life? For the
first time, Eric Carle’s The Very Hungry Caterpillar is now available in e-book
format, perfect for storytime anywhere. As an added bonus, it includes readaloud audio of Eric Carle reading his classic story. This fine audio production
pairs perfectly with the classic story, and it makes for a fantastic new way to
encounter this famous, famished caterpillar.
Dandelion Don Freeman 2009-07-10 When Dandelion is invited to Jennifer
Giraffe's party, he decides he must look fashionable for the occasion
The Wrinkle in Time Quintet Madeleine L'Engle 2013-08-13 Over fifty years ago,
Madeleine L'Engle introduced the world to A Wrinkle in Time and the wonderful
and unforgettable characters Meg and Charles Wallace Murry, and their friend
Calvin O'Keefe. Now all their adventures are together in one volume. The Time
Quintet consists of A Wrinkle in Time, A Wind in the Door, A Swiftly Tilting
Planet, Many Waters, and An Acceptable Time. A Wrinkle in Time—This Newberry
Award winner is one of the most significant novels of our time. This fabulous,
ground-breaking science-fiction and fantasy story is the first of five in the
Time Quintet series about the Murry family. A Wind in the Door—When Charles
Wallace falls ill, Meg, Calvin, and their teacher, Mr. Jenkins, must travel
inside C.W. to make him well, and save the universe from the evil Echthros. A
Swiftly Tilting Planet—The Murry and O'Keefe Families enlist the help of the
unicorn, Gaudior, to save the world from imminent nuclear war. Many Waters—Meg
Murry, now in college, time travels with her twin brothers, Sandy and Dennys,
to a desert oasis that is embroiled in war. An Acceptable Time—While spending
time with her grandparents, Alex and Kate Murry, Polly O'Keefe wanders into a
time 3,000 years before her own.
A Wrinkle in Time: 50th Anniversary Commemorative Edition Madeleine L'Engle
2012-01-31 Meg Murry and her friends become involved with unearthly strangers
and a search for Meg's father, who has disappeared while engaged in secret work
for the government, in a rerelease of the classic story. A Newbery Medal Book.
Simultaneous.
Escape from Aleppo N. H. Senzai 2018-01-02 “Filled with kindness and hope, but
also with the harsh realities of the horrors of war, this heartbreaking book is
a necessary reminder of what many people live through every day.” —Booklist
(starred review) Nadia’s family is forced to flee their home in Aleppo, Syria,
when the Arab Spring sparks a civil war in this timely coming-of-age novel from
award-winning author N.H. Senzai. Silver and gold balloons. A birthday cake
covered in pink roses. A new dress. Nadia stands at the center of attention in
her parents’ elegant dining room. This is the best day of my life, she thinks.
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Everyone is about to sing “Happy Birthday,” when her uncle calls from the
living room, “Baba, brothers, you need to see this.” Reluctantly, she follows
her family into the other room. On TV, a reporter stands near an overturned
vegetable cart on a dusty street. Beside it is a mound of smoldering ashes. The
reporter explains that a vegetable vendor in the city of Tunis burned himself
alive, protesting corrupt government officials who have been harassing his
business. Nadia frowns. It is December 17, 2010: Nadia’s twelfth birthday and
the beginning of the Arab Spring. Soon anti-government protests erupt across
the Middle East and, one by one, countries are thrown into turmoil. As civil
war flares in Syria and bombs fall across Nadia’s home city of Aleppo, her
family decides to flee to safety. Inspired by current events, this novel sheds
light on the complicated situation in Syria that has led to an international
refugee crisis, and tells the story of one girl’s journey to safety.
The Tale of the Mandarin Ducks Katherine Paterson 1999
Children in the Films of Steven Spielberg Adrian Schober 2016-04-13 This
collection, representing the work of scholars from a range of theoretical
frameworks and disciplines, examines aspects of the preoccupation with children
and childhood in Steven Spielberg’s films. It includes essays on such films as
Close Encounters of the Third Kind, E.T. The Extra-Terrestrial, Empire of the
Sun, Hook, Jurassic Park, and more.
Time of Wonder Robert McCloskey 1989-06-15 Winner of the Caldecott Medal! For
fans of Blueberries for Sal, One Morning in Maine, and Make way for Ducklings.
"Out on the islands that poke their rocky shores above the waters of Penobscot
Bay, you can watch the time of the world go by, from minute to minute, hour to
hour, from day to day . . ." So begins this classic story of one summer on a
Maine island from the author of One Morning in Maine and Blueberries for Sal.
The spell of rain, the gulls and a foggy morning, the excitement of sailing,
the quiet of the night, the sudden terror of a hurricane, and, in the end, the
peace of the island as the family packs up to leave are shown in poetic
language and vibrant, evocative pictures.
The Matchlock Gun Walter D. Edmonds 1998-11-23 A Newbery Medal Winner In 1756,
New York State was still a British colony, and the French and the Indians were
constant threats to Edward and his family. When his father was called away to
watch for a raid from the north, only Edward was left to protect Mama and
little Trudy. His father had shown him how to use the huge matchlock gun, an
old Spanish gun that was twice as long as he was, but would Edward be able to
handle it if trouble actually came? This classic, first published in 1941, has
an updated, kid-friendly format that includes the original black-and-white
illustrations.
Mieko and the Fifth Treasure Eleanor Coerr 2003-04-14 When the bomb was dropped
on Nagasaki, Mieko's nearby village was turned into ruins, and her hand was
badly injured. Mieko loves to do calligraphy more than anything, but now she
can barely hold a paintbrush. And she feels as if she has lost something that
she can't paint without-the legendary fifth treasure, beauty in the heart. Then
she is sent to live with her grandparents and must go to a new school. But
Mieko is brave and eventually learns that time and patience can help with many
things, and may even help her find the fifth treasure.
The Pistachio Prescription Paula Danziger 2006 High school "freshperson" Cassie
Stephens attempts to rise above such inconveniences of life as her older
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sister, arguing parents, and school.
Smith Leon Garfield 2014-07-03 'What had he got this time? Something valuable.
Something that had been worth the old gentleman's life . . . ' Twelve-year-old
urchin Smith has a talent for picking pockets of the wealthy folk on London's
crowded and winding streets. But one day, after successfully emptying the
pockets of a country gentleman, Smith witnesses his murder. Before long, Smith
is caught up in a tangled web of crime, mystery and betrayal.
The Green Bicycle Haifaa Al Mansour 2015-09-22 In the vein of Year of the Dog
and The Higher Power of Lucky, this Middle Eastern coming-of-age story is told
with warmth, spirit, and a mischievous sense of humor Spunky eleven-year-old
Wadjda lives in Riyadh, Saudi Arabia with her parents. She desperately wants a
bicycle so that she can race her friend Abdullah, even though it is considered
improper for girls to ride bikes. Wadjda earns money for her dream bike by
selling homemade bracelets and mixtapes of banned music to her classmates. But
after she's caught, she’s forced to turn over a new leaf (sort of), or risk
expulsion from school. Still, Wadjda keeps scheming, and with the bicycle so
closely in her sights, she will stop at nothing to get what she wants. Set
against the shifting social attitudes of the Middle East, The Green Bicycle
explores gender roles, conformity, and the importance of family, all with wit
and irresistible heart.
The Week at World's End Emma Carroll 2021-08-31 The hotly anticipated new
standalone from the bestselling and award-winning Queen of Historical Fiction,
Emma Carroll. Britain, 1962 'Who are you?' I asked. 'You don't know who I am?
You mean, it's not been on the news?' The girl glanced from Ray to me and back
again. 'It's better I don't tell you,' she said firmly. Nothing ever happens in
World's End Close. So when Stevie discovers a runaway girl in her coal shed,
the first thing she does is fetch her best friend, Ray. Both are dying for a
bit of adventure, and when the girl begs for help, they readily agree. Yet they
soon realise they've taken on more than they bargained for. The girl, Anna,
reveals she's on the run from people who are trying to poison her. Meanwhile,
on the news, the Americans and Russians are arguing over missiles in Cuba. As
the threat of war grows, Anna's behaviour becomes more mysterious. And when
Stevie unearths a dark family secret, she wonders if Anna has come to World's
End Close on purpose, with a special message just for her . . . An enthralling
thriller, perfect for our tumultuous times. 'The Hilary Mantel of children's
fiction.' The Telegraph 'Rightfully owns the title "Queen of Historical
Fiction".' BookTrust 'Historical fiction at its finest.' Bookseller 'Echoes of
Michael Morpurgo and Nina Bawden.' The Times
Ilsa Madeleine L'Engle 2017-02-07 Long out of print, the second novel by the
bestselling author of A Wrinkle in Time looks at the darker side of love in a
Southern town. From the moment Henry Porcher first sees Ilsa Brandes, he
worships her. Despite controversy surrounding the young girl, Henry is drawn to
her, a fascination that turns into a lifelong infatuation. As the years pass,
Ilsa’s memory never leaves him, not until the day he returns to their sleepy
Southern hometown and renews their childhood friendship. Henry watches as she
becomes a wife, then a mother, then a widow, irrevocably changed by tragedy.
Out of print for nearly six decades, this rare and sought-after novel is a
portrait of a remarkable woman bound by both the stifling conventions of her
time and place, and her own sense of honor and purpose. A departure from
L’Engle’s later works, Ilsa is a dark, intriguing novel about passion,
fixation, and the real price of unrequited love by an author renowned for her
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children’s classics as well as her candid personal memoirs. This ebook features
an illustrated biography of Madeleine L’Engle including rare images from the
author’s estate.
The Crossover Novel Rachel Falconer 2008-10-21 "Highly recommended" by Choice
While crossover books such as Rowling's Harry Potter series have enjoyed
enormous sales and media attention, critical analysis of crossover fiction has
not kept pace with the growing popularity of this new category of writing and
reading. Falconer remedies this lack with close readings of six major British
works of crossover fiction, and a wide-ranging analysis of the social and
cultural implications of the global crossover phenomenon. A uniquely in-depth
study of the crossover novel, Falconer engages with a ground-breaking range of
sources, from primary texts, to child and adult reader responses, to cultural
and critical theory.
A Dog So Small Philippa Pearce 2014-07-03 Ben Blewitt is desperate for a dog.
He's picked out the biggest and best dogs from the books in the library and he
just knows he's going to get one for his birthday. Ben is excited when the big
day arrives, but he receives a picture of a dog instead of a real one! But the
imagination can be a powerful thing, and when Ben puts his to work, his
adventures really begin!
A Letter to Amy Ezra Jack Keats 1998-08-01 Generations of children have read,
re-read, and loved Ezra Jack Keats's award-winning, classic stories about Peter
and his neighborhood friends. Now, for the first time, Peter's Chair, A Letter
to Amy, and Goggles! are available in paperback exclusively from Puffin. "A
master of ingenious collages, Keats has made brilliant variegated
pictures."—The Horn Book Ezra Jack Keats (1916-1983) was the beloved author
and/or illustrator of more than eighty-five books for children.
Possessed Child Narratives in Literature and Film A. Schober 2004-07-30 This
book undertakes a study of the trope of possessed child in literature and film.
It argues that the possessed child is fundamentally an American phenomenon
which, first, may be traced to the Calvinist bias of the US as a nation founded
on Puritanism and, second, to the rise of Catholicism in that country, to which
Puritanism owes its origins.
Merlin and the Dragons Jane Yolen 1998-10-01 Young King Arthur, troubled by
nightmares, doubts he is the rightful king of England. One rainy night, the
wizard Merlin tells Arthur the story of dueling dragons and a fateful clash
between good and evil, which reveals the surprising secret of the boy king's
true legacy. Li Ming's arresting oil paintings breathe fire into this magical
offering from Jane Yolen."The legend comes alive on a grand scale, the dramatic
narrative and well-wrought dialogue heightening the theatrical effect and
inviting a fast-paced read-aloud." -- School Library Journal
Adam of the Road Elizabeth Janet Gray 1975
Troubling a Star Madeleine L'Engle 2008-09-02 As she tries to stay alive after
being left on an iceberg in the Antarctic, sixteen-year-old Vicky recalls the
series of events that brought her to the bottom of the world and involved her
in a dangerous mystery.
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